
The option of medical assistance in dying (MAiD) has been available
in Canada since June 2016. Annually, well over 3,500 Canadians
with a terminal diagnosis are now choosing to end their life in this
manner.

Many of us know of someone who has died this way, and we have
pressing questions. What do faithful Christians most want to learn
about MAiD? A public, three-part Saturday morning series will
address these key areas.

Presenters include:
* Madam Justice Sheila Tucker
* The Very Rev. Peter Elliott,
retired Dean of the
Diocese of New Westminster
* Mr. Philip Murray,
spiritual health practitioner, and
* Others with lived experience

St. Agnes Anglican Church, 530 East 12th St., North Van.
For more information, please call 604-987-0432.
A small donation is appreciated to provide honoraria for our presenters.

Demystifying MAiD:
what Christians want to know

All 9am to noon:
Theology & Ethics
(January 25)

Moral & Legal Issues
(February 1)

Spiritual & Pastoral
Care
(February 8)


